
WAAL Board Mee,ng 04/17/23 
 

Elizabeth Veldey, Treasurer (officiated) Addi,onal a8endees: Aynn Titchenal, Sarah Jane 
Workman, Sylvia Bowers  

• Exhibitors are needed at the Worthington Community Recrea,on Center, Sarah Jane 
Workman, Community Liaison, will canvas new members for interest in exhibi,ng. 

• The May speaker for the general mee,ng will be ar,st Ruth Ann Mitchell. 
• The balance in the WAAL checking account as of 03/31/23 is $7,798.36.   Recent 

expenditures: $100 for Michael McEwen, judge for the Spring Virtual Show and $100 for 
Tom Hale, the general mee,ng speaker for April.  Income for the student scholarship 
fund was $13. 

• WAAL received a grant for $1,050 from the Worthington Arts Council. It will be use 
toward an art workshop. Date and ,me TBA. Search for a host ar,st is ongoing. 

• Rules for holding raffles at our mee,ngs were reviewed and found to be followed. 
• WAAL received a bill for liability insurance in the amount of $267.   Elizabeth will confirm 

this amount due to ques,ons about the invoice. 
• The Spring Virtual Show is online. Checks for winners will be presented at the May 

general mee,ng.  Winners’ names were posted online. 
• Process for awarding of student scholarships was discussed.  

 
o Informa<on needed from scholarship students: 
- At least 5 or more images of the winning students’ work should be sent to 

Katherine Crowley, our public rela,on official, at 
www.pr@worthingtonareaartleague.com by May 13, 2023.  Students’ work will 
be published on the Worthington Area Art League’s virtual gallery on or about 
June 2nd or 3rd.   

- Student’s contact informa,on so student can be sent a link to view their 
published work.  

- An address for where the check and cer,ficate should be sent if arrangements 
are not made for a member of the art league to present them in person. 

- Note: Katherine Crowley has offered to a8end the awards ceremony at Thomas 
Worthington High School. If a presenter is needed for Worthington Kilbourne, 
please contact her or a league member. 

 
Worthington Art Fair: June 17th-18th 
  Andi Wolfe, President, is WAAL’s contact person for the McConnel Art Center. 
Decisions have to be made about whether we can arrange pickup and delivery our tent and 
screens to the exhibi,on site; arrange scheduling of volunteers; and for teardown and return of 
equipment.  McConnel Art Center charges $200 rental per 10” x 10” space. They will provide a 
tent (and space?) for free in exchange for 7 volunteers working a 3 hour block of ,me per 
volunteer.  
Note: Sylvia Bowers, Secretary, has offered to oversee Sunday or Saturday volunteers if we 
choose to par,cipate in the art fair. 



 


